
 

 
 
 
December 13, 2023 

via email:  FOR.Minister@gov.bc.ca 
 
Honourable Minister of Water, Land and Resource Stewardship, Nathan Cullen  
PO Box 9049, STN PROV GOVT 
Victoria, B.C. V8W 9E2 

 
Re: Expedite Crown Grant Application 

 
Dear Honourable Nathan Cullen:   
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Kamloops-Thompson Board of Education. We look forward 
to working with you in your role as Minister of Water, Land and Resource Stewardship on an 
urgent request for a Crown Grant application for the Batchelor Heights Elementary School site. 
 
On February 4, 2023, we had written a thank you letter to Mr. Gord Humphrey who had 
expedited the Crown application  
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